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Making You Aware of Anticipated Enforcement Activities 

 

 

 
 

Online Posting of Waste Debarment List 
 

 

Who is affected by this advisory? 
 

This advisory is intended to inform A-901 applicants and licensees about individuals who have 
been debarred from the New Jersey waste industry. 

 
Why is DEP issuing this advisory? 

 

When a company's A-901 application is denied, or its A-901 license is revoked, the owners 
and key employees of that company are prohibited from re-entering the New Jersey waste 
industry for five years pursuant to N.J.A.C. 7:26-16.12. 
  
Settlements between New Jersey waste companies and the DEP may also include 
debarments for varying periods of time. 

 

What is DEP doing? 
 

DEP has posted a list online of all individuals debarred from the New Jersey waste industry at 
http://www.state.nj.us/dep/special/hurricane-sandy/docs/a901_debarred.pdf and this list will be 
updated periodically. 

 

What should I do? 
 

Before hiring a new employee you should check the A901 debarment list for that individual's 
name. If the person appears on the list and the debarment has not ended, you should consult 
an attorney or contact DEP. 

 

Who should I contact with questions?  
 

Please contact the DEP’s A-901 Unit at (609) 984-4250 or the Division of Law’s A-901 Unit at 
(609) 292-6081. 
 

Where can I get more information? 
 

Additional details and forms:  http://www.state.nj.us/dep/dshw/a901/a901frms.htm 
Division of Solid and Hazardous Waste:  http://www.nj.gov/dep/dshw/ 
Licensing & Registration: http://www.nj.gov/dep/dshw/hwr/regislic/lru.htm 
Compliance & Enforcement Homepage: http://www.nj.gov/dep/enforcement/ 
Solid Waste Regulations: http://www.nj.gov/dep/dshw/resource/rules.html 
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COMPLIANCE ADVISORY 
 
 

For more information about our Compliance Advisory program or  
to comment on this advisory: 

 

NJDEP Compliance Advisories are an electronic notification service of the NJDEP Compliance 
& Enforcement Program providing information to subscribers notifying them of upcoming 
important developments involving NJDEP’s Compliance & Enforcement Program and their 
customers including changes in regulations, training opportunities, compliance assistance 
information and more. We generally issue 15-20 compliance advisories annually. 

 
Compliance Advisory Homepage: http://www.nj.gov/dep/enforcement/advisories.html 
 
Advisory Comments may be directed to: http://www.nj.gov/dep/enforcement/survey.html 
 
 
 
 
Please note this advisory is intended to be a summary explanation of a department initiative.  It does not include all 
potentially applicable requirements.  If you have any questions related to compliance with this initiative, please contact 
the Enforcement number listed above. 
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